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Comments: I may have already left comments. I am forgetful! I am strongly opposed to logging in this area. I

believe it is best for our climate crisis and for our wildlife to leave this forest alone. It does not need to be

"managed". And the older trees, in particular, need to be treasured and protected, not cut down!

We are still learning about the enormous value of the old growth forests. Please cancel this project. And why did

the forest service say there are no known Canada lynx in this area when one was apparently spotted in

September on a security camera in the parking lot of the GMNF Supervisor's office in Mendon? Leaving these

public forests alone also protects wildlife!


